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Digital inclusion and delivery     

Summary 
 

 
On 20 May 2010, the Government’s Digital Champion, Martha Lane-Fox, addressed 
the LGA Strategy and Finance Policy Review Group.  She encouraged councils to 
use digital technology to deliver efficiency savings, and to use their front line services 
to drive up digital participation.   
 
Lead members subsequently requested that a follow-up discussion be held at the 
CTS Board.  A further paper, outlining recent policy developments regarding digital 
engagement and delivery issues will be sent to members in advance of the meeting. 

 
Recommendations to follow. 
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